
 SCHOOL HOLIDAY PROGRAMME

OTAGO CRICKET’S COACHING TEAM WILL AGAIN BE OFFERING A 
CRICKET PROGRAMME IN THE UPCOMING SCHOOL HOLIDAYS.

These programs always prove extremely popular as boys and girls make the most of the chance to  

extend their skills. Through game based activities and scenarios we work on all skills of cricket.

The cost for this two day programme is 
$65 per child or $120 for two.

Thursday 22 and Friday 23 December 2016 
Years 2 to 6 from 9am to 12pm
Years 7 to 8 from 1pm to 4pm

Where: Edgar Centre, Portsmouth Drive, Dunedin

NUMBERS ARE STRICTLY LIMITED  

SO WE URGE YOU TO ENROL EARLY!

Register at 

www.otagocricket.co.nz 
under ‘Coaching’ ‘Professional Coaching’

For all enquiries contact  
Carla Butchers  

carla@otagocricket.co.nz

Drop the kids off and get that last minute Christmas shopping done


